
 

 

 

This Week 
English: The children started to look at persuasive letter writing, using the 
text ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ for inspiration.   
Maths: The children completed activities about 2d shapes, looking at the 
properties, horizontal, vertical, parallel and perpendicular lines.  They started 
looking at lines of symmetry. 

 

Science: This week the children learnt about the formation of 
soil.  They took soil samples from the garden to see what they 
could find inside the soil.  

 
Next Week 
Science: We will be learning about fossils.  
English: The children will continue to learn about persuasive 
letter writing, using the text ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ for 
inspiration. 

 

Maths: The children will continue to look at 2d shapes.  
 

Homework 
Spellings: Children have been given a list of spellings according to their 
learning needs to practise at home for a spelling test on Wednesday. 
Maths: Children are to create a poster about all their learning so far on 2d 

shapes.  
English: Children are to persuade an adult to cook their favourite meals for 
the week. 

 

Topic:  The children are to find out about 
carbohydrates.  

 
Notices 
Next week is the end of term for the Easter 
holidays.  School finishes at 1.45pm on Thursday 
29th March. 
We also welcomed Miss Hanton to Year 3 this week 
who will be supporting the children with their 
learning. 

 

 
Have an enjoyable weekend! 
 
Mrs Hassett, Miss Hall, Mrs Mallard-Shaw and Miss Hanton 
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